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         Project Update: Milan Group A 
Thursday, June 27, 2024 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
  
 

The City of New Orleans Department of Public Works contractor Fleming Construction 
Company LLC., in conjunction with Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans will 
begin waterline replacement work in your area. 
 

BEGIN DATE:     Monday, July 1, 2024 at 7:00 AM  
END DATE:  90 Working Days (canvass reminders every 30-days) 

In general, crews will work between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

WHERE:   3500 – 3700 blocks of LaSalle Street  
 

What residents need to do differently?  
As this work is being completed, sections of the 3500 – 3700 blocks of LaSalle Street 
will be shut down. Please move all vehicles off the street before Monday, 7/1/2024 at 
7:00AM. We ask that residents please adhere to no parking signage on the 
streets. Vehicles parked in these zones will be ticketed and towed. All trash 
receptacles will be placed on the nearest open cross street. Additional notice will be 
given to residents prior to work impacting driveway access.  

About the Project 
This temporary inconvenience is part of the $21.9M Milan Group A joint infrastructure 
project with the City of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and 
Water Board of New Orleans.  
 
Once complete, residents will experience an overall improved quality of life as the 
project will improve drainage, repair streets, curbs and sidewalks and install new 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant curb ramps at intersections. The 
project is scheduled to be completed in Fall 2025. 

  

 
QUESTIONS:  Catherine Combs, RoadworkNOLA Community Outreach  

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov 
 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to 

ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 
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